Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 2:55 PM

Subject:

Dear Ipart Staff,

I would like to make two comments for your consideration:

1. When you use median household incomes, do you take into account that a considerable number
of households are “group households”?

The individual members of group households would pay their own fares and each individual’s income
would be considerably less than the income of the relevant group household.

2. I hope losses of large amounts of money as a result of City Rail's lack of controls to prevent
fraudulent activities by staff isn’t simply being recouped by increases to passengers’ fares.
City Rail should be responsible for any shortfall in income resulting for this lack of accountability and

lack of management controls — passengers should not have to pay for City Rail's incompetency.

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission.



